
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
 
 
 
The Planning Commission meetings of December 20, 2004, and 
January 3, 2005, have been canceled.  The next Planning 
Commission meeting will be on Tuesday, January 18, 2005. 
 
 
 
 
_______________________  _________________________  
Hollis Jackson    David Wahba 
Planning Secretary   Planning Director 


